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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:44 AM
To: 'Bobby Weiser'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE HIKE

Dear Mr. Weiser,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   

                                      
 
 
From: Bobby Weiser [mailto:bobbyweiser1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE HIKE 
 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

Many of us are on a fixed income and can not afford the proposed rate hike. I personally had a stroke and am on 
disability and am lucky to be alive. Please understand that this hike is very difficult for those of us 
retirees/disabled to pay for. Every penny is already budgeted. 

I appreciate your time in reading this email and sincerely hope you will fight for those of us who are the most 
vulnerable. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Weiser 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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